
Petition summary: 

 

 

We are calling on the West Midlands Police & Crime Commissioner to do one of the 

following:  

 

- Leave our existing Police Station open in Brierley Hill.  

 

- If creating a new Police HQ for the Dudley borough, to locate this new HQ in Brierley 

Hill as the recognised strategic centre of the borough. 

 

- Or, if going ahead with a new HQ station at Castlegate (which we strongly feel is a 

mistake due to its location on the edge of the borough), to not close the existing 

station in Brierley Hill until a suitable new location (with neighbourhood, response 

and front desk teams) is fully operational in Brierley Hill ward.  

 


